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Smoking & Swearing
11th February 2020
Dear Parents and Carers

Some of our pupils and parents have asked me to write to you as they have
two big concerns, namely adults smoking and or swearing near them.

Whilst | understand everyone has the right to smoke, | am asking you to
consider your actions in respect to the impact it is having on other children
and parents who have to walk past in order to get in or out of the school
grounds.

In addition, can | ask you to be mindful of the language you use when on or
near school grounds or whilst near children on their journey to / from school?

The children have asked me to tell you that they do not like it and would like
you to set a good example to them.

On behalf of the children, thank you for your support and understanding in
this matter.

Yours sincerely

Richard Ferris
Headteacher



